




HARYANA STATE POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
C-11, SECTOR-6, PANCHKULA 
Ph- OI72 -2577870-73, Fax No. 2581201 
E-mail: hspcbhazardouswaste@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                                     
Notice for Public Hearing 

 

                It is for the information of all concerned that National Highway Authority of India has proposed a 
project regarding  Development of 6 lane access controlled highway from Shamli to Ambala in the state of 
Haryana and Uttar Pradesh.  

The project proponent mentioned above has applied to the Haryana State Pollution Control 
Board for conducting the Public Hearing for obtaining Environmental Clearance as per EIA notification 
dated 14th September,2006 for the proposed project. Accordingly, the Public Hearing for the above said 
project has been fixed on 09.03.2022 at 11.00 AM at Block Development and Panchayat Office, Indri, 
Near Bus Stand, Indri. 

         Copies of executive summary of the project report and EIA study report, submitted by the  project 
proponent, are available in the Head Office of the Board and on the website of the Board i.e. 
https://hspcb.gov.in/ as well as in the following offices, which can be perused during office hours, on any 
working day:- 

1. Deputy Commissioner, Karnal. 
2. CEO, Zila Parishad, Karnal. 
3. Sub Divisional Magistrate, Indri. 
4. Regional Officer, Karnal, Haryana State Pollution Control Board, 2nd floor, SCO- 78-79 above 

Punjab National Bank, Namastey Chowk, Karnal. 
5. Joint Director, District Industries Centre, Karnal. 
6. Secretary, Municipal Committee, Indri. 
7. Block Development and Panchayat Officer, Near Bus Stand, Indri 

 
Notice is hereby given to all concerned to file suggestions, views, comments and objections, if 

any, on the above said proposed project, to the Chairman, Haryana State Pollution Control Board, C-11, 
Sector-6, Panchkula as well as Regional Officer, Karnal, Haryana State Pollution Control Board, 2nd floor, 
SCO- 78-79 above Punjab National Bank, Namastey Chowk, Karnal i.e within 30 days of the publication of 
this notice. Besides, a Public Hearing will also be held on the Date, Time & Venue mentioned above at the 
proposed site of the project, which can be attended by any person including Environmental Groups, 
bonafide residents and others, located at the project site/sites of displacement/sites likely to be affected. 
Oral/Written suggestions, if any can also be made during the Public Hearing. 

        No TA/DA will be admissible for attending the Public Hearing. 
 

        
S Narayanan, IFS                                                                                                                                   

Member Secretary 
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